Committee of Adjustment Town of Pelham 20 Pelham Town Square P.O. Box 400 Fonthill, ON LOS 1E0

Dear Committee Members:

I strongly support Mr. application for relief from the bylaw that restricts the height of his proposed storage building. The house was designed and built with care and pride, and raises the values of all of our properties in the neighbourhood. The building that he proposes will only increase his property value and compliment his house, which in turn enhances our properties as well. I would be extremely disappointed to see Mr. or any other neighbour, slapping up a shed that meets the Town's bylaw rather than thoughtfully designing and building something that is a credit to him and his property. I trust that the committee has the interests of our neighbourhood and our town at heart and will work to improve them, not blindly follow rules written for urban environs that are completely inappropriate when dealing with rural estates.

Yours truly,

David Ireland

Foss Road

Fenwick, ON L0S1C0